
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 April 2, 2024 

 
Hon. Joanne Cunningham, Chairwoman 
Albany County Legislature 
112 State St., Rm. 710 
Albany, NY  12207 
  
Dear Chairwoman Cunningham: 
 
I am requesting permission to apply for a grant from NYS Department of Health, Bureau of Perinatal, 
Reproductive, and Sexual Health to plan, implement, and evaluate community-level sexual violence 
prevention strategies for the Rape Prevention and Education Program. These strategies will 
crimevictim1010 
be implemented using a core community engagement approach to advance health equity for priority 
populations. This grant is for the period 11/1/2024 through 1/31/2029. This is a four year, three month 
regional grant for $170,000 to be shared between Albany County Crime Victim and Sexual Violence 
Center and the Planned Parenthood Mohawk Hudson. This requires Albany County to have 
Memorandums of Understanding with PPMH for the period of the grant award. 
 
I appreciate your consideration this matter. 
 
 
       
       Sincerely, 
 
       Karen Ziegler 
 
 
cc:   Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader  

Hon. Frank Mauriello Minority Leader 
Kevin Cannizzaro, Majority Counsel 

Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
 

DANIEL P.MCCOY 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE  

 
MICHAEL P MCLAUGHLIN  
DEPUTY  COUNTY  EXECUTIVE 

COUNTY of ALBANY   

CRIME VICTIM and SEXUAL VIOLENCE CENTER    
 112 State Street, Room 1010               

 Albany, New York 12207-2077                                

Office: (518) 447-7100  Fax: (518) 447-7102 

24-Hour Sexual Assault Hotline: (518) 447-7716 

cvsvc@albanycountyny.gov       www.albanycounty.com/cvsvc 
e-mail:  cvsvc@albanycounty.com 
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DIRECTOR  
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